
CITY OF CONCORD 
 

REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM: David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE:  May 16, 2025 

SUBJECT:  City Council Referral to the Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee regarding the Beaver         

Meadow Golf Course 

 

Recommendation 

Accept the recommendation from the Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee. 

 

Background 

On Thursday, May 15, 2025 the Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee reviewed the City Council referral 

from their March 10th City Council Meeting. The referral was a letter received from Marcy Charette requesting 

the city designate the Beaver Meadow Golf Course as a city park and move the management of the facility to 

the Parks and Recreation Department. 

The Recreation and Parks Advisory Committee voted, without dissent the designation and management of the 

Beaver Meadow Golf is decided by City Administration and City Council and not at the committee level. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

    

 


